Dear Council members,

I urge you to adopt vaccine passport requirements and strictly enforce masking requirements for all retail businesses as well as restaurants and bars. Frontline workers need the county government to step up enforcement against individuals who are refusing to mask up in retail businesses and threaten the health and safety of retail employees and their families. Masking requirements are being disregarded by 5-10% of our customers at Home Depot Aspen Hill regularly. I urge you to mandate vaccine passports for entry into retail businesses.

Jared Hautamaki

Silver Spring, MD